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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
TO:   ALL BIDDERS OF RECORD 
 
PROJECT:   Fort Owen State Park – Parking Area Development  
 
FWP PROJECT #:  7196108 
 
DATE:   March 17, 2021 
 
FROM:  Phil Jagoda, P.E., Project Manager     
 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the Proposal 
Form and on the Bid Envelope.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to disqualification.   
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents.  Clarification and/or modifications are 
as follows:  
 

1. Drawing Sheet 3 of 3, Detail Sheet:  Any notation in the details that state “Compacted 
Subgrade” shall be disregarded.  Due to the historic significance of the site, the existing 
subgrade will not be compacted with mechanical roller or similar.  The existing grass 
surface will be mowed and any excessive ruts shall be smooth graded prior to installation 
of the geotextile. 
 
 

 
 
 


